
 

Port of Fleetwood 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 008 of 2022 

FLEETWOOD MARINA –  

MINIMUM SAFE SPEED 
 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED to proceed in the Marina at a minimum safe speed to maintain 

steerage, with minimum wash when transiting the Wyre Dock and Fish Dock.  Caution should be 

exercised when berthing to avoid heavy contact with the pontoon system. 

All mariners are also reminded of the requirement to contact Fleetwood dock on vhf 

channel 12 prior to moving within the Marina so they can be advised of other vessel 

movements. 

 

Steve Hearn 

Marine Manager, Fleetwood 

6th June 2022 


